
 

 

 

 

14th November 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Pantomime  

This year, the school hall will be transformed into a theatre as Chaplins Pantos will be performing 
Jack and the Beanstalk to the whole school. Everyone will get to experience 90 minutes of fun, 
comedy, excitement, adventure and audience participation in a fantastic show. The children will 
love to cheer their hero JACK and boo the evil MAYOR BOTCHETT. They will roar with laughter at 
the antics of BARMY BOSWORTH and DIMPLES the cow, as they try to get the better of DAME 
MRS. LUMPKIN. 

There will be two performances on Monday 16th December in the school hall: KS2 at 9:30am and 
EYFS and KS1 at 1:30pm. A great way to start our last week of the term! 

The PTFA have very generously offered to help fund a large part of the cost of the pantomime. We 
are very fortunate to have the funding from the PTFA, so all we are asking is for a voluntary 
contribution of £2.50 per child. This can be paid via Parent Pay. If you are unable to pay via Parent 
Pay, cash can be brought in to the school office. 

Thank you for your continued support of the school and the PTFA. 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Wheeler  


